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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

24th January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 5) 

 

Year 5 Practical Cycling Skills Training 2025 – Payment Due 

 

Following on from our previous email, I can confirm receipt of your consent form for your child to take 

part in the cycle training programme run by the East Riding of Yorkshire Council.  I can now confirm this 

two-day practical course of instruction (8 hours in total) has been brought forward from the Summer 

Term and will take place between 7th-14th February 2025. 

 

More information regarding the Bikeability programme can be found by clicking this link. 

 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits/experiences are minimised, so that as 

many children as possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences.  In this case, to 

be able to offer the Practical Cycling Skills Training, we will be requesting a contribution of £15.00 per 

child.   

 

If you would like your child to attend this visit, you can make your contribution payment by using our 

secure internet payment site ParentPay.  However, our policy is that no child should be discriminated 

against by virtue of their inability to pay.  Parents in receipt of Income Support or a similar benefit 

should contact us in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.  

 

To secure your child’s place, £15.00 per child must be received before Friday 31st January 2025.  This is 

now on the ParentPay website for you to pay online in the usual way.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 5 Team 
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